
We support the Sanctuary Promise Act (HB3265) hearing before the OR House Committee Judiciary hearing today. Many 
immigrants do not feel safe as they go about daily living. They feel the threat of being detained without warrants by ICE agents, as 
has been happening in the past four years. This fear moves through entire communities. Immigrants deserve protection of their legal 
rights. Our country depends on the work contribution made by immigrants.
Please update this legislation now under your review.

Sincerely,

Jane and James Smith


